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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

XL Specialized Trailers Data Security Incident 
 

On February 3, 2023, XL Specialized Trailers (“XL”) determined that an unknown individual 

accessed the XL network without authorization. XL conducted a thorough investigation to 

determine whether any individual’s personal information was potentially impacted and concluded 

its investigation on July 26, 2023. The compromised network may have resulted in the 

unauthorized access of information such as first and last name, date of birth, and Social Security 

number. 

 

While XL does not have any evidence that any information stored on XL’s servers was used for 

fraudulent purposes, XL is unable to conclusively rule out the possibility that personal information 

was compromised. As such, on September 7, 2023, XL mailed notification letters to the individuals 

potentially impacted by this incident. In those letters, XL offered identity theft protection services 

and credit monitoring through IDX, a Zerofox Company, for one year. Though no financial 

information was impacted by the incident, XL encourages any affected individuals to remain 

vigilant by monitoring their personal information.  

 

XL has security measures in place to help protect any information collected and is in the process 

of implementing additional security measures to reduce the risk of such an event reoccurring. 

 

XL takes the privacy and the security of information in its possession very seriously and deeply 

regrets any inconvenience this incident may have caused. 

 

Please call 1-800-939-4170 or go to https://app.idx.us/account-creation/protect for assistance or 

for any additional questions you may have. 
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